
Project:​ Miniature Horse 
 
Leader(s):​ Cathy and Sydney Milne 
 
Contact Info:​ Sydney Milne: 

sydneymilne123@gmail.com​ or (902) 680- 2631 
 
Description:​  I like to direct the mini horse project towards each member’s needs. There will be 
more meetings during the beginning of the summer to make sure everyone is on track, and then 
little as the summer goes on and the member is more confident to work with a mini on their own.  

The project includes showmanship as a requirement, but optional classes are 
pleasure driving, barrels, and in hand jumping (this is a fun class offered at achievement days 
and is not recognized at proshow).  

If you are interesting in showing miniature horse but do not have access to one, contact 
me and we can try to match you up with one in the area.  

 
Estimated start of project:​ Mid Spring (whenever the weather is nice!) 
 
Project Requirements:​ Judging  

 Showmanship 
 
Cost to Members:​ Little to none 
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